
Official opening of the new inclusive play 
equipment at Poplar Place, Newbury 

You are cordially invited to the official opening of the new inclusive play 
equipment at Poplar Place off Almond Avenue, Newbury, RG14 1NA

by the Chairman of West Berkshire Council, Councillor Rick Jones

on Friday 15th July 2022 
at 4.00 pm

Light refreshments will be served

Please consider walking/cycling to the site if 
possible as parking is limited.


